
Open Evening 15 September  

Thursday15 September 6pm - 8:30pm  

As a parent with a child in Year 5 or 6, you and your son/daughter are 

invited to our Open Evening at the Willink. Head Teacher, Mr Fry will 

hold his presentation at 7:15pm in the school hall.  

The presentation will cover: 

Support for students during transition 

Teaching and learning 

Achievement  

Extra curricular activities  

Year 7 experiences 

 


